

FSU Pikes Delta Lambda Newsletter - August 2023

Please forward this copy of your Delta Lambda Newsletter to your Pike friends and encourage them to sign up to receive the monthly letter. It's free.

Sign up HERE to receive your free monthly newsletter

Delta Lambda's Much Anticipated New Website is Ready to Launch:

www.deltalambdapikes.com

Under construction for two years, exceptional funding and research has resulted in what will be the finest fraternity website in America. It replaces the existing the Delta Lambda website. It will include digital reproductions of all previous monthly newsletters with their rich historical materials, plus digital copies of all Pikeboys and Pikes Illustrated as well as detailed history of the Chapter, and pass-word-protected member information.

This new website is a work in progress. Our September Newsletter will provide more information about how to establish your access to the secure, Brother-Only sections. These will enable you to update your personal information, and to maintain contact with all your fellow Delta Lambda Brothers.

RUSH IS GOING ON NOW

Alumni, please help us identify young men who are worthy of becoming Delta Lambda Pikes.

FSU Rush is highly competitive, and very often who gets there first has the advantage.

Please send your rush recommendation directly to cbarnes161@comcast.net

Your recommendation will be immediately sent to Rush Chairman Joaquin Lopez, SMC Logan Kelly and Rush Advisors Doug Russell and Charlie Barnes.

Support the Old Guard of Delta Lambda!



The Old Guard is Delta Lambda's Alumni Annual Fund. Your gift goes toward strengthening the Bonds among alumni, enriching both the alumni and undergraduate Delta Lambda experience. Volunteer dues are \$100 or more annually. Some Alumni choose to give more. These funds underwrite special projects like the Military Plaque, the monthly e-newsletter, the Delta Lambda website, monthly meetings with Alumni Advisors and Chapter officers, alumni reunions and more.

Click here to Join the Old Guard Now!

The Old Guard donor portal is active again NOW, having been down for two months due to construction. We know that many alumni were unable to make their contributions in March and April because the link was inoperable. Please, use this link today to make your contribution.

A check arrived from **Pete Burnett '68** with his 2023 Old Guard contribution. Thank you Pete. peter.burnett@twc.com Pete writes, "I had a nice long conversation with **Bruce Adams '70** yesterday. He is retired and living in Dahlonega, GA. Sounds like he is involved (or wants to be involved, I wasn't clear) with the Pike chapter at The University of North Georgia, where he works part time because he was so bored being retired (I did not have that problem!). The town has an ancient law which says that any house which houses 5 or more unrelated women is a brothel, so there are no sorority houses, which means no fraternity houses."

Thank you to **Dr. Ben Sharp '60** benjaminsharp@hotmail.com whose generous gifts to Delta Lambda are received with regularity. Ben made a gift of \$525 to the National Fraternity in Memphis to assist in digitalizing Delta Lambda's archival records.

A special thank you to **Mike Lilly '84** for his 'catch-up' donation of \$300 to keep him up to date with his annual Old Guard gifts. michaeljlilly@gmail.com

As always, thank you to **Dave Giordano '66** for his contribution to the old Guard. Dave_giordano@yahoo.com

And, thank you to **Alan Winslette "Night Owl" '77** for his annual Old Guard gift, as well his generous support of the Firemen's Lounge, which Alan outfitted. awinslette@gmail.com

Alumni Advisors/Undergraduate Leadership Luncheon

Our next Alumni Advisors/Undergraduate Leadership Luncheon will be on Wednesday, September 6th , 2023 on the 6th Floor, The Osceola Grille. We will not meet in July.

John Peacock '01 will host and chair the meeting, beginning at noon and concluding by 1:00 PM. All alumni are welcome to attend.

ALUMNI NEWS

Please send your news and images, along with the names of those in the picture. **Send Alumni Comments and Images**

Calendar

August 27th Classes begin

September 3rd FSU vs LSU in Orlando

September 6th Pike Advisors/Officers Lunch in the Dunlap Club

September 6th last day to register for rush with IFC

September 9th FSU vs Southern Mississippi in Tallahassee

September 10th is a mandatory orientation for all potential pledges

Rush Week is September 19th – 21st

Pledging starts September 22nd

October 4th Pike Advisors/Officers Lunch in the Dunlap Club





THE MASSIVE COURTYARD EXIT GATES ARE FINALLY COMPLETED!

Legends Oversight and House Management Chairman **Jimmy Keen '73** and Legends General Contractor **Pete Ford '14** put the final touches on the massive, year-long, \$62,000 project.



A fire safety ruling one year ago that prohibited more than 50 people to occupy our 7,000 square foot courtyard at any one time, has finally been satisfied, at great cost and after a considerable amount of damage to Chapter morale. The brick and metal security barrier across the back of the courtyard required additional exits. Jimmy Keen announced the final installation on August 11. "Brothers, Today the courtyard gate has been completed and ready for the grand opening celebration. We are now in compliance with City of Tallahassee fire safety code." And, he added, "Without the anonymous donor, the \$62,000 gates would not have been accomplished in time to begin this school year."

Keen also noted, "Brother **Pete Ford '14** is to be commended for his diligence in finishing the gate project before fall semester begins, as promised."





One of America's top entertainment, sports and media lawyers **Ivan Parron '87** with (former) client Anthany Bourdain, and current client Sylvester Stallone. Brother Parron says, "It's hard to believe that I used to bartend parties at (Stallone's) home in Miami." Parron Law https://parronlaw.com, with offices in New York, Los Angeles and Miami.



Joe Fontana '76, Tom Fontana '83, Paul Fontana '79



Mike Markowski '75, Craig Markowski '79, Dave Markowski '79



Jesse O'Shea '07, Mykal O'Shea (sister), Rob O'Shea '02 (UF Pike), Joe O'Shea '04.

Delta Lambda boasts other sets of 'triplets' as well, including the Vance family (father Jesse Vance '80, plus Josh '04, Jake '08 and Joe '11), the Rahmans (Clark '12,



Former FSU student government leader and award candidate **Omar Pimentel '16** just completed his studies at Stanford Graduate School of Business. At FSU he was elected Treasurer of the Student Body, serving alongside Student Body President **Kyle Hill '16**, also a Pike. Omar also was Founder and President of the United Nations Association of Florida State University, a program of the United Nations Foundation.

"I'll be starting my role in the Pentagon in July, doing research on Space Technologies and deep-tech startup acquisitions. I am very humbled to have been offered this opportunity with the Office of Technology Policy and Strategy at NASA Headquarters in Washington D.C."

Originally from the Dominican Republic, Omar interned under Congressman **Adriano Espaillat** of New York.



"God Bless America this July 4th, 2023" Tim Stickney '74

A SPECIAL LETTER TO DELTA LAMBDA ALUMNI

Dear Brothers,

"Good afternoon, my name is **Amir Warren '21** and I am a recent graduate from Florida State University, and more importantly, I am a proud member of the greatest Fraternity on Earth, the Delta Lambda Chapter of Pi Kappa Alpha.

"Since graduation, I have become the youngest Asian American Lobbyist in the history of the State of Florida, while simultaneously preparing myself for two graduate programs here at FSU. I am also spearheading a collaborative partnership which will be the first of its kind, between Florida State, the University of the Philippines, and the Massachusetts Institute of Technology to better impact sustainability in developing countries through methods of best practice in the Urban and Regional Planning space.

"To lead, we must be able to have strong men to follow, and Pi Kappa Alpha was where I found men of such high regard. Throughout my tenure as an undergraduate, I was constantly in awe of the caliber of men this Chapter carried and continues to carry. A leader is not defined by the clothes he wears or the money he flaunts. But rather, how he carries himself when no one is looking, how he treats others, even if the other person has nothing they can offer, or how he carries his Faith into every situation and scenario. Real leaders go where there is no path, and are sure to leave a trail for others to follow.

"I believe the quality of a man's life is directly proportionate to the quality of questions that man asks himself. Every Brother should ask himself this: "Is how I carry myself day to day exemplifying strong leadership for the younger Pikes below me?"

"We were all hand selected to be a part of something greater than ourselves, and that was by design. So, lead every day of your lives with boldness, lead courageously, so then you can be the Pikes that lead the world of tomorrow."

In Phi Phi Kappa Alpha



Amir Warren ('21)
Public Policy Analyst, Florida Association of Counties
MSP & MPA Candidate, Florida State University
awarren@fl-counties.com

Editor's Note: Brother Warren lettered in track at Charleston Southern before transferring to FSU. He walked on and ran the 800m, but "I decided to step away after my pledge Brother **Toluwani Idowu '18** died of heart complications training with me. That is why and when I rushed Delta Lambda; my primary focus was to honor my Brother and my best friend."

Ad Astra



Tom Carlson '72

Thomas Robert Carlson Sr., 70, passed away peacefully July 7, 2023 at his residence in Winter Springs, FL. Having battled two separate cancer diagnosis and beating it once, Tom finally succumbed to his illness and was called to be with his Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. After graduating from Dunedin High School, he attended Florida State University and was a member of the Pi Kappa Alpha Fraternity.

Survived by his loving wife of 47 years, Julie; his son, T.R.; his sister and brother-in-law, Michele and Barry Tedder. He was a loving husband and father with a heart of

gold, an infectious sense of humor and a smile that will truly be missed by all that knew him.



Greg VanDercreek '75

Gregory William VanDercreek, 67, of Dallas, Texas, died unexpectedly on July 19, 2023.

Greg was a member of the Leon High School class of 1974, an Eagle Scout, and a proud member of the Leon High School football team. After graduating as a merit scholar from Leon, Greg remained in Tallahassee to attend Florida State University where he was a member of the Pi Kappa Alpha fraternity.

He received his Bachelor of Science from FSU and moved away to pursue a career in the financial services industry, initially in New York and later in Texas. Greg was a member of the Lake Pointe Church in Rockwall, Texas. He loved his family, pets and football, especially the FSU Seminoles and Dallas Cowboys.

Greg will be posthumously inducted into the Leon High School Football Hall of Fame during its 47th annual banquet on August 24, 2023. He will be greatly missed by all who knew and loved him.

Reminder - Missed an Issue of Pikeboy or Pikes Illustrated?

Every page and every issue of **Pikeboy** and **Pikes Illustrated** are now available, free, for your entertainment and nostalgia. This is the photographic record of America's greatest college fraternity chapter! Thank you, **David Rancourt '84**!

https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikeboy/

https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikes-illustrated/

If you would like to send a letter or comment to your Delta Lambda Brothers for inclusion in the Newsletter, please use this link:

Join the Old Guard of Delta Lambda!

The annual contribution to be a member of the Old Guard is only \$100. The Old Guard account is located at BB&T (is now Truist) in Tallahassee.

Send Info for the newsletter



Or, if you feel more comfortable sending a check, please make it to The Old Guard of Delta Lambda, and send to Charlie Barnes / 1490 Saint Charles Place / Tallahassee, FL 32308

Old Guard of Delta Lambda (updated August 2023)

The Annual Giving Outreach of Delta Lambda Alumni

THE OLD GUARD

Brothers making Annual Gifts of \$100 or more (See: The Sembler Society, below, for annual gifts of more than \$1,000)

Lee Anderson '84 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025

Dan Akre '83 2016, 2017

Charlie Barnes '65 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Ed Barnes '71 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Joe Beasley '83 2018, 2019, 2021, 2023

Robert "Bobby" Bowden '49 [Alpha Pi, Samford University] (son Jeff Bowden '80;

grandson Michael Madden '14) 2016, 2017, 2018

Gabriel Brady '58 2020

Justin Buck '96 (Southeast Missouri State) 2021

Peter Burnett '68 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Anthony Cabrera '81 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Eric Carr '01 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Cade Carter '05 (father is Cadie Carter '79) 2022

Jay Campbell '87 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Bill Cheek '61 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Jim Cobb '63 (son Kevin Cobb '06) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Frank Cooke '65 2020, 2021, 2023

Chuck Cottrell '80 2019, 2020, 20221, 2022 (also, see Chuck Cottrell, Brent Sembler Society)

Bob Coury '72 2023

Ozmel Cuan '02 2022

Dustin Daniels '10 2016

Josh Davis '02 2021

Phil Doumar '09 2017

Bob Duggan '64 2022

Jeff Epley '96 (Iota Gamma, Nebraska-Kearney) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Miguel Fernandez '77 (son Michael '10) 2017 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Michael Fernandez '10 2021, 2022

Jim Finch '81 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Jim Floyd '76 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Dave Frew '67 2020

Lewis Fusco '05 2020

Paul Gerding '65 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Pete Gioitta '82 2022

Dave Giordano '65 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Jon Graber '02 2022

Glenn Grant '82 2017, 2022, 2023

Connor Gray '11 2018

Bill Gregory '77 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Mike Halfacre '85 2016, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Bob Hall '49 (grandson Andrew Hall '15 initiated at Auburn) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Lawrence 'Chip' Hartung '81 2017, 2019, 2021

Scotty Howell '06 (brother Seth Howell '84) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Rob Hicks '83 2020

Kyle Hill '16 2020

Howard Hunter '73 2020, 2021, 2022

Bruce Johnson '81 2017

Jay Johnson '83 2016 -- Joined the Sembler Society in 2018

Ryan Kelly '06 2023

Dick Klunk '67 2020, 2021

Bill Knight '69 2023

David Kresge '73 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020

Mike Lait '78 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025

Joe Liguori '81 2021

Mike Lilly '84 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Carlos Lindo '05 2016

David Lyons '65 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Sloan MacKarvich '01 2021 (-- also Sembler Society)

Harvey Mackler '72 (Beta Pi, University of Pennsylvania) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Trent Mallory '81 2017, 2021, 2022

Mike Markowski '75 (sons Reeve Markowski '13 and Brandon Markowski '16; brothers Craig Markowski '79 and David Markowski '79) 2016

 $Noah\ C.\ McKinnon\ '65\ 2016,\ 2017,\ 2018,\ 2019,\ 2020,\ 2021,\ 2022,\ 2023,\ 2024,\ 2025$

Stuart McLeroy 2021

Jack McMullen '64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025

Chris Merganthaler '13 2022

Austin McLeod '15 2022, 2023

Andy Miller '70 2021, 2022, 2023

J.L. Milton '62 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Tom Misiuk '83 2021

Jim Montano '64 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Jeff Moore '81 2018, 2022

Kyle Mowitz '01 2017, 2021

Alex Mullineaux '01 2019, 2021

Eli Nortelus '01 2018

Marco Novak '01 2016

Harry Orwig '66 2018

Serge Osaulenko '01 2017

Joel Padgett '71 2016, 2019, 2023

Jim Parsons '81 2017

John Peacock '01 2018, 2019, 2020 -- Peacock also made an additional \$500 gift to be applied to the Veterans' Recognition Plaque

Chris Pepin '01 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Khoung Phan '01 2019

Jim Poe '66 2016, 2017, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

David Ponder '80 2017

Gary Prescott '72 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Dr. Jace Provo '83 2020

Matt Raulerson '83 2022

Tyler Russell '10 2020

Matt Schulis '01 2022

Lt. Col. Jerry Sexton '74 (brother, Russell Sexton '77) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Dr. Benjamin Sharp '60 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023 -- Dr Sharp also made an additional gift of \$500 to be applied toward the Veterans' Recognition Plaque. In August, Dr Sharp also made a gift of \$525 to support digitalizing the chapter archives.

Tim Sheridan '78 2022, 2023

Griffin Siegel '78 2016 2017

Peter Singhal '15 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Jim Smalley '73 2022 (\$500) ,+++

Kevin Stokes '13 2018, 2019, 2021, 2022

Bob Stoner '64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

John Stoner '64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Rob Stoner '88 2016, 2017, 2018, 20-19, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Lt. Col. Patrick Sullivan '01 2022 *Lt. Col Sullivan made an additional gift, \$400 of which is designated to help fund the Veterans' Recognition Plaque.

Cmdr. Jared Sweetser '01 2022

Doug Tatum '77 2021

Todd Trimmer '69 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Tom Trotta '81 (son Eric Trotta '09, University of Florida) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Bob Tunkel '66 2020, 2021, 2022

Tarek Waked '09 2019

Steve Walker '81 2021, 2022

Bob Ward '67 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Kevin Wheeler '09 (father is Tom Wheeler '78) 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Tom Wheeler '78 (son is Kevin Wheeler '09) 2021

Wade Wilcox '86 (son is Griffin Wilcox '15) 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Griffin Wilcox '15 (dad is Wade Wilcox '86) 2020, 2021

Bill Williams '85 2019, 2020

Rob Williamson '87 2018, 2020, 2021

Alan Winslette '77 2018, 2019, 2023

Manny Zamora '87 2021, 2022, 2023

Bart Ziegler '83 2021

THE SEMBLER SOCIETY

Brothers have made at least one gift of \$1,000 or more

[John Baker `83: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society in John's name]

[Herb Bowen '86: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society in Herb's name]

Charlie Bradley '81 a September 2019 addition to the Sembler Society

Sean Carbonell '86

[Craig Kavka '66 : A Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society was made in Craig's name in 2019]

Chuck Cottrell '80 *Chuck Cottrell made an additional gift of \$1,000 to be used in the best interests of the Chapter. And in 2022, Chuck made another gift of \$2,500. Thank

you, Chuck, for your lifetime of generosity to Delta Lambda!

Jim Crews '78

Chris Dietz '87 (son is Caleb Dietz '11) annual Sembler Society member. Chris maintains the website.

Tobyn DeYoung '86 (son is Steven Centeno '16)

Col. Joe Feheley '81 (son is Sean Feheley '14)

Jim Finch '81

[Steve Goodloe '79: An anonymous Memorial Gift was made to the Sembler Society in Steve's name]

Chris Gutierrez '83 [University of Florida] (son is Alex Gutierriez '16)

David Gutting '83 (son Sterling Gutting '16)

[J. Bob Humphries '66: A Memorial Gift made to The Sembler Society in Bob's name in 2019]

Bruce Johnson '81

Jay B. Johnson '83

Bobby Jones '72

Jimmy Keen '73 (son is Michael Keen '14)

[Don Kyle '77 Memorial (Brothers contributing include Jim Finch '81, Joe Feheley '81, Chuck Cottrell '80, Glenn Grant '82, Mike Martin '79, Dave Henry '81, Anthony Cabrera '81 and Steve Walker '81.

[Tracy Lee '86: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society in Tracy's name]

John Leavitt '77 (brother of Jim Leavitt '79)

Sloan MacKarvich '01

Craig Mateer '86 (son is Charles Merritt '16)

Lyle McAlister '78 (new 2021) [sons are Lee '09 and Jordan '07]

Roy McDonald '79 two gifts at the Sembler Society level

Ryan McElveen '95 (2020; annual Sembler Society commitment!)

Noah C. McKinnon '65

Rich Newsome '83

David Rancourt '84 (son is Wyatt Rancourt '16) annual Sembler Society member

Matt Raulerson '83 (son is Zach Raulerson '17)

Scott Roix '85 and son Max Roix '18

Doug Russell '79 (son is Tyler Russell '10)

Harry Sargeant III '78 (sons are Harry Sargeant IV '02 and Garrett Sargeant '17)

Brent W. Sembler '78 (son is Logan Sembler '09)

Dr Ben Sharp '60 Dr Sharp has given more than \$1,000. He makes many generous contributions to Delta Lambda.

Tim Sheridan '78 (grandson of Ed Cubbon '29; brother is Ted Sheridan '82); Tim published the newsletter.

Peter Singhal '15 joined the Sembler Society in 2022, and is also an annual donor.

[Kirk Smith '86: An anonymous donor has made a memorial gift to the Sembler Society in Kirk's name]

(The) Stoner Family (Bob '64, John '64, Rob '88)

Bob Tunkel '66

Rich Wall '66

Tom Wheeler '78 (son is Kevin Wheeler '09)

2023 Chapter Leadership

2023 Delta Lambda Elected Officers

SMC Logan Kelly '21

IVP Trevor Vogel '22

EVP Carlos Baldor '21

Treasurer Lucas Bozeman '21

2022-2023 Alumni Advisory Board

Chapter Advisor: John Peacock '01 Co-Chapter Advisor: Steve Walker '81

Legends of Delta Lambda: Brent Sembler '78, Chairman

Legends Board member & General Oversight: Jimmy Keen '73

Law Enforcement Liaison: Jimmy Keen '73 Legends General Contractor: Peter Ford '14

Rush Advisors: Doug Russell '79 and Charlie Barnes '65 Faculty Advisors: Andy Miller '70 and Doug Tatum '77

Finance Advisor and Advisor to Treasurer and Secretary: Eli Nortelus '01 Risk Management: Tor J. Friedman (Delta Tau Delta); Carlos Lindo '05

Pledge Education Advisor: John Peacock '01 an Eli Nortelus '01

Technology Advisor, newsletter Publisher & Webmaster: Chris Dietz '87 Alumni Association Activity Chairmen: Gary Prescott '72, Mark Smith '78

Alumni Association President: Eric Carr '01 Advisor on Conduct of the Ritual: Scott Roix '85

Newsletter Editors: Tim Sheridan '79 and Charlie Barnes '65

Member-at-Large and Activity Advisor: TBD

Chaplaincy Advisor: Dylan Nielander '05; plus John Peacock '01; Rev. Rick Blythe '72

Chapter Advisor Emeritus Ed Barnes '71 National Chapter Advisor of the Year 2005

Chapter Advisor Emeritus Joe Feheley '81 (son Sean Feheley '14) Chapter Advisor Emeritus Jimmy Keen '73 (son Michael Keen '14) Chapter Advisor Emeritus Doug Russell '78 (son Tyler Russell '10)

These six alumni organizations exist to support Pi Kappa Alpha at Florida State

The Legends of Delta Lambda. Legends owns the Chapter House. Brent Sembler '78, Chairman. Jimmy Keen '73, Legends Oversight and House Management. *Capital gifts may also be made directly to the Legends of Delta Lambda*. Brent Sembler Brent.Sembler@sembler.com

The Delta Lambda Chapter Advisory Board. Chapter Advisor John Peacock '01 Chairs the Chapter Advisory Board. John Peacock '01, 850-321-2198 jpeacockfl@gmail.com

The Delta Lambda Alumni Association. Eric Carr '01, President. ericdcarr@gmail.com

The Old Guard of Delta Lambda. The Old Guard is the alumni annual fund. Jack McMullen '64 and David Rancourt '84 are Co-Chairman of the Old Guard oversight board.

The Legacy Dads of Delta Lambda. Doug Russell '78, Founder and President. drussell@nettally.com

The Delta Lambda Communications Team. The Delta Lambda Website and the Delta Lambda Monthly Newsletter are productions of Dietz Consulting, Inc. Chris Dietz

'87, owner. The monthly newsletter is Edited by Tim Sheridan '79 and Charlie Barnes '65. Len Tucker (and Jean) Tucker '70 provides the chapter with its annual composite. The Team also consults with the Chapter on the annual production of Pikes Illustrated.



©2023 FSUPikes.com | 1952 Heritage Grove Circle, Tallahassee, FL 32304

Web Version Preferences Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®